
 

 

12th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for the high attendance and engagement with our Kickstart Mentoring appointments last week. It 
was fantastic to see so many of you supporting your child in what is a crucial final GCSE year for our 
students. 
 
I am writing to share with you the Period 6 intervention timetable and to outline our expectations regarding 
attendance and engagement. 
 
These additional sessions, which take place after the normal school day, are a vital part of our strategy to 
support students in achieving their full potential in their GCSE examinations. Each session is carefully 
planned by subject teachers to target key areas for improvement, consolidate learning and provide 
personalised support where needed. 
 
Attendance at Period 6 sessions is vital for all students. We ask for your full support in ensuring your child 
attends these sessions regularly and punctually. The timetable has been designed to avoid clashes and to 
ensure that students receive balanced support across their subjects. 
 
We know that with consistent effort, high-quality teaching and strong home-school collaboration, every 
student can make significant progress. These interventions are not just about improving grades, they are 
about building confidence, deepening understanding and preparing students for the next stage of their 
education or career. We will be going through the timetable with students in form time and assembly, so 
they understand how to use their timetable class codes to see which subjects to attend on which day. 
 
Period 6 Timetable 
 

Day/Week  Week A Week B 
Monday   
Tuesday English Band A & Maths Band B Option Block 1* (class code 1101) 
Wednesday Food & Construction Option Block 2* (class code 1102) 
Thursday Option Block 3* (class code 1103) Maths Band A & Science Band B 
Friday English Band B Science Band A 

*Not Food and construction, they are Wednesday Week A 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if your child has any barriers to attending, please do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs O’Leary by email at R.O'Leary@ahs.omegamat.co.uk.  
 
We are here to work with you to ensure the best possible outcomes for your child. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
A.Robinson 
Mrs A Robinson 
Vice Principal & Associate Trust Director of Standards 


